Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2013 8:20 AM
To: Joe Gilbert

Subject: RE: HC Trust SP-11-00011

Thank you, | will pass this info on to him.

Lindsey Ozbolt
Staff Planner

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 North Ruby St., Suite 2

Ellensburg, WA 98926

Phone: 509-962-7637

Email: lindsey.ozbolt@co.kittitas.wa.us

From: Joe Gilbert

Sent: Tuesday, June 04, 2013 7:24 AM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: RE: HC Trust SP-11-00011

Applicant (Henry 968-9625) was notified that the water requirements had not been met on 1-24-12

The applicant either needs to submit a well log or a 4-hour drawdown test to receive final.

JOE GILBERT, R.S.

LICENSED ON-SITE WASTEWATER
DESIGNER & INSPECTOR #5200273

KITTITAS COUNTY ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
507 N. NANUM SUITE 101

ELLENSBURG, WA 98926

509-933-8262

From: Lindsey Ozbolt

Sent: Monday, June 03, 2013 4:09 PM
To: Joe Gilbert

Subject: HC Trust SP-11-00011

Hi Joe.
The landowner of the HC Trust Sp-11-00011 stopped in my office today and wanted to know the status of this project
and when they could expect to receive approval on their final mylars. It looks like Jeff sent the mylars over to public

health on May 2, 2013.

Thanks for the update.



